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Summary
1. 1Children are affected by this phenomenon in

2.

3.

different ways: some of them are left behind by
migrant parents; some are brought along with
their migrating parents and some migrate
alone, independently of parents and adult
guardians.1 Independent migrant children
should be Europe’s top priority as they are
significantly affected by the absence of
protection and support from their families,
becoming in this way vulnerable, especially
when they have nobody to guide them.
Therefore, it is a need for setting out concrete
actions to better protect, support and take care
of the best interests of all children arriving in
the European Union
Migrants / refugees challenge the states in the
MENA and Europe, forcing governments to
mobilize material and human resources to find
appropriate response, either to rescue, take
over and integrate them, or to halt the wave of
migration. Europe's response to the wave of
migration has also been heavily influenced by
the wave of attacks claimed by the Islamic
State (ISIS, ISIL or DAESH) since 2014. This
paper aims to analyze some aspects of the
current wave of migration from MENA to
Europe and the responses formulated by both
the EU and some European states, underlining
that the arrival of refugees was one of the
effects of the Arab Spring, but migrants from
poor countries to rich countries are constant
phenomena in the history of mankind.
Using a mixed research design, the authors
followed the evolution of migrant children in
the host country
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4.

The study focuses on perceptions of family
support among Romanian children affected by
parental/family migration.

5.

The paper proposes an analysis of works and
studies on migration and
its effects on families and the children left
behind. The methodology is based on reports
of public or private institutions, studies and
articles, so that can better grasp the
phenomenon and potentially lay down some
conclusions and recommendations.
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